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From: Mark Tigson <desiree.and. mark@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:28 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Forex regulations

Hello,

I just want to express my view that the leverage rules on forex
trading should not be affected by new proposed regulations.

Thank you,

Mark T.
Fresno, CA

Sent from my iPhone



